
A Christmas Breakfast Sleigh Ride 

 

The Equestrian Club is inviting the students of LRHS on a sleigh ride!! 

WHEN: Friday December 20th 

WHERE: Ranch Robert 

TIME: One group of 14 students will leave LRHS at 9:30 am and return by 12:00 pm. 

 Another group of 14 students will leave at 12:30 pm and return by 3:00 pm. 

COST:  $10.00 (but free for Equestrian Club members due to their wonderful 

fundraising efforts). 

**Cash is preferred, but if paying by cheque, please make it payable to LRHS.  No 

posted dated cheques will be accepted. 

We can only take 28 students in total so the first ones to return the permission slip and 

$ (if applicable) to Mrs. Silverson or Ms. Waissi will be allowed to go.  FIRST COME, 

FIRST SERVE! 

If the sleigh ride is cancelled due to inclement weather, students will be reimbursed. 

Students may collect the permission forms from Mrs. Silverson on 

Monday December 16
th
 starting at 12:00 in the Lower Activity Area. 

 

Make sure to dress warmly and bring snacks & drinks to enjoy by the fire!! 


